
The Royal Berkshire Hospital to
receive two new CT scanners

As a result of new Government funding to upgrade cancer detection technology
The Royal Berkshire Hospital will receive two new CT scanners with advanced
capabilities. This is most welcome news for patients and their families as
early diagnosis is vital to saving lives.

http://www.government-world.com/the-royal-berkshire-hospital-to-receive-two-new-ct-scanners/
http://www.government-world.com/the-royal-berkshire-hospital-to-receive-two-new-ct-scanners/



